
 
 
 
 

 
DECISION RECORD 

 
 
Decision Record Number 30 
 
This document records a decision taken by the Police and Crime Commissioner, 
together with details of the advice he received prior to taking the decision. 
 
Decision taken 
 
The Police and Crime Commissioner has taken the decision to: 
 
Continue consultancy support for the National Enabling Programmes (NEP), 
formally the National Police Technology Council (NPT) Enabling Programmes, 
to the end of this financial year. 
 
 
Details of advice taken 
 
Professional financial and legal advice has been sought to ensure the decision 
best supports business need and represents value for money. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Martin Scoble 
OPCC Chief Executive  
6th February 2018 
 
END 


